
Mindy Nguyen <mindy.nguyen@lacity.org>

Stop this Disaster from Happening 
1 message

jean carpenter karp <jcarpenterkarp@gmail.com> Sun, Nov 29, 2020 at 12:14 PM
Reply-To: jean karp <jcarpenterkarp@gmail.com>
To: Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org

We have lived in this canyon under the HW sign since 1976.  My memory serves me well on the sheer inspiration we felt
living in this beautiful  historic neighborhood. 
A quietly  civilized and fully diverse area that recognized and realized how precious localism is. Tourists were  flowing to
the neighborhood at a reasonable normal pace over the first 30 years we were here.  It was unthinkable that further
development and internet GPS access would transform the Hollywood that we knew to a version of many major tourist
attractions people  have seen through out the world.  
It is  truly tragic to allow this tsunami of pulling the earth apart and building a center that 
will close off the sunshine and views looking west , pollute with dirt, dust, traffic detours and constant noise, to construct
another but larger commercial living/retail center that will be a duplication of what is already here on every other block
times 10. 
Homeless communities and other  vacancies will be small potatoes compared with this new monster. 
Will our city government making the most money of all councils in the country, allow more of this horror to continue? 
How will we stop it? 
How many lawyers will it take or is it impossible? 

Jean Karp 
2784 Westshire Dr 


